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Visit date: Monday 10th June 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3 Children 

We are pleased to confirm that we are running an educational visit to Severn Valley Railway for the children in Year 3. 
This visit will be to support the learning with our World War II topic and will take place on Monday 10th June 2019.  We 
will be leaving school at 9.00am and arriving back to school by 3.30pm.  During the visit, the children will take part in a 
‘Blitz and Evacuation’ workshop.  This includes a practical look at life during World War II.  As part of the day, they will 
travel by steam train as evacuees. 

Please ensure that all children have suitable footwear and a coat.  We are asking that children dress up as an evacuee for 
this visit. Ideas we have for girls include: grey school skirt, floral dress or blouse, white or grey knee length socks, hair in 
plaits and a plain coloured cardigan.  Ideas for boys include: grey trousers or shorts, waistcoat, shirt and a flat cap.  
Please do not feel that dressing up means that you will have to buy a specific costume for your child(ren).  We will 
provide everyone with a replica identity card and label, ration book and gas mask box. Children are not allowed to take 
any spending money with them on the visit. 

All children will need to take a packed lunch with them (no glass bottles please).  If your child receives free school meals 
and you would like them to be provided with a packed lunch, please indicate this on the reply slip below. 

The cost of the visit is £18.00, which includes coach travel, train fare, activities and insurance. We are asking for 
voluntary contributions for this amount and in order for the visit to go ahead we will need to have enough voluntary 
contributions to cover the cost.  If we cannot cover the cost then the visit will be cancelled. 

Please sign the consent form below and return, together with a note of your payment reference from Payments4Schools 
by Monday 3rd June 2019. We are no longer able to accept cash payments; if you require any help with the online 
payment system, please see1 a member of the office staff who will be able to assist you. 

Mrs S Stacey    Mrs A Braiden-Smith   

 

Catshill First School and Nursery 
Year 3 and 4 Visit to Severn Valley Railway 

 
* I agree / do not agree that my child _______________________________ in class _________   may take part in the 
visit to Severn Valley Railway on Monday 10th June 2019. 

 
I confirm that I have made payment via Payment4Schools. 
My child is entitled to free school meals and will require a packed lunch.  
           

I understand that the County Council accepts no liability other than in respect of enforceable third party claims against members of its staff. 
I agree to medical and dental treatment being given to my son/daughter if required, including the administration of a general anaesthetic and to 
surgical operations in the case of emergency, in accordance with the recommendations of a qualified medical practitioner. 

PARENT/CARER’S NAME (Print)     SIGNATURE          
 
 
 
 
DATE  
 

Please ensure we have up to date contact details in case of an emergency 

 

  



 
 


